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Direct Line: 

E-Mail: 
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To receive this information in alternative format, or in Welsh please contact the above. 
I dderbyn yr wybodaeth hon mewn fformat arall neu yn Gymraeg, cysylltwch â’r person uchod.  

Dear Cllr. Keeton, 
 
Re: Convener's Letter to Cabinet Member David Hopkins - Climate Change and     
       Nature Scrutiny Panel 3 October 2023 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 26th October 2023 following the Climate Change and 
Nature Scrutiny Performance Panel held on 3rd October 2023. I note the 
recommendation in relation to publicising message to the public about reporting issues 
in relation to Nature and Biodiversity. 
 
I can advise that initial contact has been made with the Communications Team and I will 
be working with relevant officers to undertake the necessary publicity, highlighting how 
to report suspected breaches in relation to Nature and Biodiversity.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 
Y Cynghorydd David Hopkins / Councillor David Hopkins 
Dirprwy Arweinydd / Aelod y Cabinet dros Wasanaethau a Pherfformiad 
Corfforaethol  
Deputy Leader / Cabinet Member for Corporate Services & Performance 

 

 

Councillor David Hopkins 

01792 63 6141  

  Cllr.David.Hopkins@swansea.gov.uk 

DH/JG 

 

15 November 2023 

Cllr. Sara Keeton 

Convener, Climate Change and Nature 

Scrutiny Panel 

 

(VIA EMAIL) 

Cllr.Sara.Keeton@swansea.gov.uk  
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